
CPHS Daily Announcements

9/3/2024

Seniors-Check your email for info on how to order Class of 2025 shirts and hoodies. There is also a flier
taped to the Senior display case.

The new student luncheon will be held this Thursday in the media center! All students new to the
district are welcome and encouraged to attend!

Seniors and Juniors - College visits will be starting soon! If you would like to meet with a representative
to get more information on colleges that interest you, then don't forget to check "Panther College
Visits" when scheduling your Flex on Mondays.

Yearbooks have been delivered! If you ordered a yearbook last year, please stop by Mrs.
Vanderwood’s room (B107) before school, after school, or during passing time.

The next blood drive is September 19th. See Mrs. Weber if you would like to sign up. The sooner you
sign up, you are more likely to get your preferred appointment time. If you are 16 years old, you will
need a permission slip signed.

Juniors and seniors interested in playing powder puff football should see Mrs. Scott for a permission
slip. This year participation is free, and you just have to fill out a waiver to play!

Students, get ready to score big this year with our Student Athletic Passes! For just $25, you can catch
all the action at every home game for both high school and middle school!🏀⚽🏈 But that’s not all!
Download the GoFan app on your phone to make your game day experience even better. With the
app, you can: check game schedules, show your pass digitally, and get instant updates. Don’t miss
out – grab your pass today and let’s make this year the best one yet!

Happy Birthday: Cynthia C.T., Cecelia V., Brendan W.

It’s a great day to be a Panther!


